No.EDN—HE(21)A(3)06/2020-V

Directorate of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 20 JuL 2020
Tel:01 77-2653120, Extn.234, Fax:2812882, Bmail: dhe—sml—hp@gov.in

Dated Shimla-1 the 20th July, 2020
To

All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education,

Himachal Pradesh
Subject:- Feedback of Parents Concerning to Reopening of Schools-

regarding,

In' pursuance to Government of India letter No.7-1/2020-E.E. 1
dated 17-07-2020, received from the Under Secretary to the GOIL, MHR D, Department of
School Education and Literacy, New Delhi, on the above mentioned subject. In this
regard, you are directed to furnish the feedback of parents of School going Students on

the following points by 21st July 2020 (Tuesday) through email Id:- dhe-sml-hp@gov.in,
positively:-

Sr. No. | Information Sought by MHRD

What is the likely period when they will be

Feedback of E’urghts

comfortable with reopening of schools-
August/ September/ October, 2020.
What are the parents' expectations from
Schools- as and when they reopen.
Any other feedback/remarks in this regard.

(Dr. Parmod Chauhan),

Joint Director of Higher Education(C),
Himachal Pradesh

Endst, No. ven Dated Shimla-1| the 20th July, 2020
Copy for infornfation and necessary action is forwarded to:-
: The Technical Officer, IT Cell, with the directions to upload this

letter on the Departmental ite.
2 Guard file,

Ctor of Higher Lducation(C),
Himachal Pradesh
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